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2nd April 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 8th May 2025 Valence Primary School will be celebrating the 80th Anniversary of 
Victory in Europe (VE day). This day will comprise of many cross-curricular, creative activities and 
a Street Party during lunchtime.  
 
At Valence, we feel it is important to mark this day to bring us all together, to celebrate freedom 
and to inform our children of this momentous occasion.  
 
Please could your child bring in a picnic blanket or a blanket on the day- please write your child’s 
name on it.  
 
Children can come in WW2 clothing or clothing of red, white and blue.  
 
The following are ideas to help you: 
 
Boys: a cap, any colour trousers rolled up for ¾ length or shorts, shirt, tie, blazer, V-neck 
sleeveless jumper, a satchel, long socks pulled up to the knee. 
 
Girls: peter-pan collar dresses, long socks up to the knees, cardigans, knee-length skirts, bows or 
hairbands, satchel.  
                      
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mr R November  
Head Teacher  

http://www.ebay.co.uk/itm/Girls-Evacuee-Costume-Child-WW2-Wartime-Fancy-Dress-Book-Week-Outfit-New-/151563682061

